
 Unbelievably, we are coming to the close of our first 
week back in school—it seems to have flown by, and I 
am thrilled to say that our pupils have been incredible 
- as parents and staff we should be extremely proud of 
them! All the children have shown a fantastic attitude 
to coming back into school; embracing change, engag-
ing in lessons and reminding us all of the importance 
of being together. Well done to all of the children for 
making this first week such a pleasure and a huge 
‘thank you’ to parents and staff who have supported 
and encouraged along the way!  
   
It’s super to see everyone back in school and the     
activities already underway; as well as watching events 
begin to fill the calendar again for later in the year. You 
will see on our website that we are starting to 
add calendar dates for upcoming events again. Don't 
forget that it is Comic Relief next week when we will all 
be wearing red. Please refer to the message from Miss 
Molden for more details.  
  
I hope you all have a restful weekend; I imagine many 
of our children will be feeling quite tired by the end of 
the week after getting used to being back into another 
routine, so please enjoy spending some ‘down time’ 
together and perhaps a few Mothering Sunday treats 
to look forward to!?  
   
With very best wishes  
Caroline Jarrett  

We would like to say a HUGE thank you to  
everybody who has donated to our D.T./Staff 
Room project fund. In just over a week, our 
target of £750 has been met! We would like to 
offer a special thanks to Sarah Daniels and 
Pengelly Garden Centre, who very kindly    
contributed the remaining amount so that we 
could meet our target. It’s great to know that 
our community are as passionate about the 
children’s learning as we are, and we are     
incredibly grateful for their support. With the 
PFA, we have also applied for the Grampound 
Wind Turbine bid and hope this will help      
towards making the difference that we want 
to. We will keep you updated with some pic-

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/gwcschool3


 

http://edu2.sprintsend.co.uk/b1/el.php?SID=4792462&STATID=503&LID=1033&FID=H
http://edu2.sprintsend.co.uk/b1/el.php?SID=4792462&STATID=503&LID=1034&FID=H
http://edu2.sprintsend.co.uk/b1/el.php?SID=4792462&STATID=503&LID=1035&FID=H


 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


